Newsletter #8





PROJECT PROGRESS AND KEY UPDATES

December was a period of final touches before the start of the Virtual Academy. Our partners are working hard to ensure that the sessions in the coming months produce satisfactory results. We hope that the upcoming activities teachers, professors, students and anyone else interested in taking up remote learning.





RECENT **DECISIONS**

Meetings between the partners in December allowed final decisions to be made about making didactic adjustments to achieve an even better result. We are looking forward to the first Virtual Academy sessions in January. The programme's teaching offer is completely free and can be accessed by everyone.

GENERAL INFORMATION

The SWITCH project, aligned with Erasmus+ priorities, aims to foster intercultural dialogue and enhance soft skills among young people and vouth organizations across associated and non-associated countries. Our goals include bridging gaps for disadvantaged youth, preventing digital and cultural risks, developing skills through innovative online methodologies.

Thank you for your dedication and collaboration. For any questions or additional information, please reach out to the project coordinators.

SWITCH COMMUNICATION TEAM



